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Addendum #3 
RFP #20-002-651 Wide Area Network 
Questions and Answers 
 
1. Will the RESA extend the due date of 6/30/21 in the case of a fiber build for any of the 3 Solution B 

School Districts to accommodate the timing required for new construction of a school district WAN? 
Wayne RESA can request up to one additional year if needed.  The current FY21 filing request would 
end June 30, 2022. 

 
2.  E-Rate data shows that Taylor School District is in a contract with ATT until 06-30-24.  Can you confirm 

those dates and would the proposed WAN for Taylor start after 2024? 
That date was in error – consortium contracts with AT&T expire June 30, 2022 

 
3.  For the proposed Wayne RESA WAN, will this be one contract with WRESA or will providers contract 

individually with member school districts?  Is there any guarantee that member districts will commit to 
the overall contract proposed to WRESA? 
It is anticipated that district WAN links to Wayne RESA will be contracted through the consortium with 
Wayne RESA as the fiscal agent in those situations where special construction and shared fiber resources 
are used. In the case of managed lit solutions, it is anticipated that the consortium would complete a 
master agreement, but individual school districts will be invoiced individually with associated individual 
E-Rate filings. However, those districts seeking an intra district connectivity solution – Taylor, River 
Rouge, and Van Buren would contract directly with the successful vendor and file for E-Rate 
accordingly. 

 
4. At this point, some WRESA member school districts have filed a 470 for connectivity to WRESA 

(outside this RFP).  How should this be addressed? 
Vendors should respond to additional 470 applications as they choose separately.  However, any 
connectivity solutions between a local district and Wayne RESA would need to be reviewed for 
compatibility with existing Wayne RESA network and support structure. 


